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BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT —

New Mexico State Office
1474 Rodeo Rd.
P.O. Box 27115 3162.5 (92113)
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87502-0115

IN REPLYREFER TO:

lNovember 12, 1993

Mr. William J. LeMay
Director

0il Conservation Division
P.O. Box 2088

Santa Fe, NM 87504

Dear Mr. LeMay:

The following Federal wells have been approved for plugging with
oil and gas reclamation funds administered by your Division:

Aztec Totah Unit Well No. 7, Section 20, Township 29 North, Range
13 West, San Juan County; Case No. 9213, dated 10-21-87, Order
R-8529.

Aztec Totah Unit Well No. 1, Section 21, Township 29 North, Range
13 West, San Juan County; Case No. 10355, dated 7-25-91, Order
R-9626.

Keys Federal Well No. 1, Section 33, Township 6 South, Range 26
East, Chaves County; Case No. 10334, dated 7-25-91, Order R-9627.

We hope that procedures to award plugging contracts can commence
as soon as possible. Please note that the Aztec Totah Unit Well
No. 7 was approved for plugging in 1987.

We would appreciate your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

T L Bl al

William C. Calkins
: Acting State Director



